
1105 Meehan Rd 
Bristol, Vt 
March 26, 2022 

To the Bristol Select Board Chairman: 

J wish to resign from my position on the Bristol Design Review Board effective as of the 
end of this month for the following reason: 

Two years ago Randy Durand brought to my attention the existence of an un-permitted 
camp in what he believed was 1,he flood plain of the New Haven River after making the 
Zoning Administrator, Kris Perlee aware of it also. Randy kept the select board and me 
inform~d of his £1ttempts to get this issue addressed as I dici repeatedly as a member of 
the DRB. It was never resolved to my satisfaction. Rather Kris declared it not in the 
flood plane after finally visiting the camp. I have knowledge of a letter sent by Kristin 
Underwood observing that the camp is in fact in the river's flood plain. 

Because this issue was never resolved to my $atisfaction I feel that both boards let 
Randy down. 

Cc Kevin Brown, DRB Chairman. 

Respectfully your, 

Carol Clauss 
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